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Town of Quintana
814 N. Lamar
Quintana Beach, TX 77541

979-233-0848 Office
979-239-1815 Fax

August 12,2015

LIMITED WATER USAGE
Re: Severe Drought

Quintana Resident:

This notice is provided to you to make you aware that water service to your facility/home will be limited
because of a Severe Drought outage due to the Ground Storage Tank (GST) Project. A severe drought
outage is when there is imminent or actual failure of a major component of the system which would cause
an immediate health or safety hazard, or when daily water demand is exceeding 0.175 MGD based on
system production capacity of 0.194 MGD.

The shortage will begin in the first week of September 2015 and will last approximately 60 days due to
the lack of water storage capacity until the new Ground Storage Tank is completed.

The lack of a Ground Storage Tank will make it necessary to limit water usage since the East Plant
located next to Town Hall will be inoperative due to the replacement of the current tank, which will be
dismantled for the installation of a new tank.

Please limit your water usage to essential uses'such as showers and éooking; Non-essential uses such as
washing vehicles and watering yards and the use of water by industrial and commercial users that is not
essential for health and safety needs is not permitted during this time period. A rescind notice to lift water
restrictions will be issued upon completion of the project.

Violations of these guidelines before notice is issued will result in curtailment of water service.
The water machine at Town Hall (telephone 979-233-0848) will $till be available for use.

If you have any questions concerning operations during this time period, please contact Mike Perkey at
979-549-2083 or myself at 979-482-2540.

Regards,

Harold Doty - Mayor
Town of Quintana




